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Members to Receive Full Retroactive Payments 
 

Dear Colleagues: 

 

As I reported in my December 8 President’s Letter, the 2013-2017 Memorandum of Agreement has been 

signed. I also reported that NLMA had detected an anomaly in government’s calculations of members’ 

retroactive payments, which could have potentially led to an underpayment in many members’ retroactive 

compensation.  

 

I am pleased to report that today the provincial government acknowledged the problem with the calculations 

and that corrections have been made to ensure members receive the full balance owing of their retroactive 

payments. 

 

Government officials advised that systems are ready to make retroactive payments to salaried, fee-for-

service and APP physicians within calendar year 2017. Barring any unforeseen circumstances, members 

should see their full retroactive payments included in the December 29 payroll. 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Lynn Dwyer, MD 

President 
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